Rachel Horton

From:

Sent:

28 July 2018 14:43

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Future housing in the Ribble valley area.

mm 210

Dear sirs.

I am in receipt of your public consultation document with regards future housing in the above area.

You ask that no previous comments be re stated. That is not a problem as many of these comments have been ignored.

My opinion however does not change and its validity has been compounded by the results of ignoring it. With regards to barrow village, living on a building /demolition site for almost 50 years. And putting up with all the air pollution from works traffic, noise. Being constant and generally the quality of life has been severally damaged due to this approach I have learnt in life that if you start with an ill thought out strategy the people charged with carrying it out are paid officers they will do just that unless political will dictates otherwise.

As there is not a single good idea coming out of central government I cannot see the strategy changing. What happened to using dwellings already built for new accommodation.

ese dwellings with modernisation are far superior than new build houses which resemble cardboard boxes, more han substantial brick built properties.

No government help to buy on second hand properties, just more destruction of the country side and inflation of land prices.

No new roads, schools, medical facilities, shops, new infrastructure, other than piece meal, electric, gas and water. in fact nothing other than the poorest built houses in history, I have been in the construction industry all my life but have never seen such sub standard construction.

Until people without vested interests and knowledge of the problem are employed, I feel any views I hold are of insignificance.

Thanks for you assistance.

Sent from my iPad